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The shipping line GNV, subsidiary of the MSC Group, has sealed a cooperation agreement
with the Tirrenia shipping line of the Onorato Armatori Group to operate regular ferry
crossings between the Port of Genoa and Malta for the whole summer season.

The weekly sailings of the ro-ro m/v Severine from Genoa are scheduled to depart every Saturday
night and the service will be offered by both shipping companies.
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